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Building Inspections - RE: Permit Application - 966 Congress/244 St Johns St Interior
Renovations

From: George Laplume <glaplume@pmeconstruction.com>

To: -buildingispections@portlandmaine.gov” <buildinginspections@portlandmai...
Date: 9/17/2014 9:05 AM

‘Subject: RE: Permit Application - 966 Congress/244 St Johns St Interior Renovations
CC: Jason Dutremble <jdutremble@pmconstruction,com>

Aftachments: Revised Permit App--244 St. Johns St..pdf; 20140915_Threads of Hope A1 1-001.pdf;
20140915_Threads of Hope_T1-001.pdf

Good Morning,

I met with Jeannie to discuss the project at 966 Congress/244 St. John’s St back on 9/8 (at that time, the permit
app had already been electronically filed). Per our discussion, she suggested that | revise the permit app to
better describe the work—this is attached. She also wanted drawings that included a key plan, wall types and
wall sections—these have since been completed and are attached.

Please call with any questions.

Thank you,
George

George Laplume

Vice President of Operations
PM Construction Co.

(207) 282-7697 Phone

(207) 283-4549 Fax

{207) 229-8097 Cell
www.pmconstruction.com

From: buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov [mailto:buildinginspections@portiandmaine.gov]
Sent: Friday, September 12, 2014 10:12 AM

To: Jason Dutrembie

Cc: George Laplume

Subject: Re: Permit Application - 966 Congress/244 St Johns St Interior Renovations

The Inspections Division has received your application, has done a preliminary completeness check of
your documents and entered the application in our system. Payments can be made by mail, in person,
or online at Pay your Invoice

Please reference the Application ID number when submitting your payment, This number is found at
the top of your invoice.

Your total amount due is: $ 543.00.
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>>> Jason Dutremble <jdutremble@pmconstruction.com> 9/5/2014 4:00 PM > > >

Good Afternoon,

Please see attached permit application and floor plan for the minor interior renovations to be performed at
966 Congress St (244 St Johns St). Please let me know if you have any questions or need clarifications. Our

project-manager-forthisjebisscheduledtomeetwith Genie on Monday at 1:45pm.

Thanks,

Jason Dutremble
Project Manager

¥

CONSTRUG
PM Construction Co., Inc
(207)282-7697 work
{207)590-2690 cell

(207)283-4549 fax
Www.pmconstiuction.com

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees
about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please
be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.
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